
Warroad Public Schools will be providing sack  lunches for all students 4-18 on a “grab and go” 
basis. Each student will receive that day’s lunch as well as next day’s breakfast. Meals can be 
picked up at the High School Commons from 11-12:30 p.m. Monday - Friday as well as 
designated  satellite locations outlined​ here​. Please contact Warroad School for more 
information and/or you are in need of receiving meals. 
 
                     ***************************************************************************** 
 

MEAL APPLICATION for  Warroad Public Schools 
-If you have been affected (reduced pay or no pay) by layoffs, furloughs or reduced work hours, 
please consider completing a free/reduced school meals application. 
 
-If your family qualifies for free/reduced school meal benefits now, the benefits carry over into 
next year for the first 30 school days. You will want to apply again next year to determine 
eligibility for the full year in 2020-2021. 
 
-All application information is confidential. 
 
Applications may be found on our District website by clicking ​here​, or may be picked up in the 
High School Office. 
 
Questions? Please contact Lynae Anderson at 218-386-6001 or 
lynae_anderson@warroad.k12.mn.us​. 
 
 

https://5il.co/eq1m
https://www.warroad.k12.mn.us/o/warroad-isd/page/free-and-reduced-educational-benefits
mailto:lynae_anderson@warroad.k12.mn.us

